
SUPREME COURT
REPUBLIC OF ESTONIA

Ms Elvira Azimova
Chairman
Constitutional Court
Republic of Kazakhstan

Tartu, 4March2024

Dear Ms Elvira Azimova,

On behalf of the Supreme Court of Estonia, I would like to express my sincere gratitude for
your kind wishes on the occasion of the lndependence Day of the Republic of Estonia. I

appreciate your thoughtful message and share the hope of a continuous and developing
cooperation. I wish you a prosperous and successful year ahead!

Please accept, Chairman Azimova, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Villu Kõve
Chief Justice
Supreme Court of Estonia
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